
 

 

 
 

 

  

                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the parents/carers who joined with our pupils before school to 

celebrate Rosary Week by praying a decade of the rosary each morning (even in 

the rain!) 

 

In this week’s assembly 

children learned what is meant 

by rejection and respect. 

They listened to how Jesus was 

rejected by some people during 

his life and the ways in which 

we can respect Jesus. 

In respecting Jesus, we hear 

his message of love for us and 

are able to share this. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

                                                                                

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                          

 

 

 

                                                      

 

 

                  

Thank you to all our wonderful parents who attended our 
stay & play groups in Reception class. We hope this gave you 

an insight into your child’s day and you enjoyed it just as 
much as the children did! 

Year 3 enjoyed a trip to the Maritime Museum in Greenwich this week to 

explore the topic of art & diversity. Thank you to the parents who tagged along. 


